

The Montgomery County Society for The Prevention of Cruelty to Animals

August 11, 2004

William Rogatz, D.V.M. Gwynedd Veterinary Hospital 1615 West Point Pike Lansdale PA 19446

Dear Dr. Rogatz:

The Board of Directors and staff of the Montgomery County S.P.C.A. join me in heartfelt thanks for your sponsorship of a dog named "**Sam**" in our July Adopt-a-Pet ad. We are happy to tell you that "Sam " was adopted and has happily settled into his new home.

Our Save-A-Life program continues to enjoy great achievement with the animals in our ads being successfully placed.

So, for "Sam" and all of the animals who have found their way to families as a direct result of this program, we are very grateful.

Sincerely,

Carmen J. Řonio Executive Director

CJR:ew